Qe ] SYMEL W\ Aed3Y

FROM THE DESK OF

ARLIN K POSTMA. PhD, ChE AcT-2-84-\

i Sohons o 9308 fhae #0.2
April 2, 1984

|
Walt,

l Here is a draft version of my evaluation of the
- GE information on pool scrubbing related to
GESSAR. I have written a tentative evaluation
as well as discussions of the GE responses.

Please revicw and let me have your comments before
I transmit this with a formal letter.

Thank§.
Onlen.

Arlin Postma
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